Bri Marino

Please do not cut out the public in decision making. The Executive Director should not be given SO
much authority. Also, allowing sponsors of a project to use "litigation" as an excuse for extension
despite not investing enough feels like it will give sponsors the ability to scare away litigation. It
also makes me very uneasy the way you use "material change" and "materially" without an actual
definition. This is vague and clouds objectivity! Lastly, removing all FOIA references invites unfair
control over what the public knows from the Executive Director. The DRBC must provide a
prescribed public access system that is clear, user-friendly, and affordable to assure public access to
public records. The public needs something concrete to rely on.



